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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  
Please be reminded that the closing date for applications into secondary transfer for 
September 2024 is Tuesday 31 October 2023. 
  
Make sure you apply for a secondary place before the deadline in order to be considered as 
on time. Failing to apply on time can negatively impact the chance of preferences being met 
and, in some instances, may mean your child will have to travel long distances to the 
nearest school with a place available.  

  
If you have already made an application, please check that you have submitted the 
application correctly. You should have received an email acknowledgement from the 
Authority’s on-line application system. 
   
Kind regards 
 

Rebecca Hatrick 
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